
We are aware that news has come through mainstream media outlet, Sydney Morning
Herald that the NRL will abandon its push for non tackle for now in U6s and U7s and
non competition until U14s, previously it was widely documented U12s with U13s being
the first competitive year.

As you will know we were one of the first regions to have this implemented. At this stage
we have received no directive from the NSWRL or Hunter Junior Rugby League. We will
keep everyone updated through our socials and we will notify everyone when and if any
changes are made.
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